
From: Phyllis Trisko   

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:44 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Fwd: 

 

Samantha: 

I forgot to mention that in the winter my "dip" in the sidewalk becomes a frozen lake when 

melted, the water can only be removed by using a grain shovel and scooping the water out. It is a 

ice hazard. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Phyllis Trisko  

Date: Thu, Mar 16, 2017 at 9:39 AM 

Subject: Fwd: 

To: ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

To Samantha Henningson: 

You have heard from my neighbor, Shireen Rahnema, who has contacted you to alert you you to 

sidewalks in need of repair. She lives on Hubbard St and I live on the corner of Albert St and 

Hubbard Ave. My block on Albert St has numerous areas in the sidewalk in need of repair. I 

have attached a picture showing just my area. I believe the streets were enlarged in this area in 

the 80's with new trees planted. This is probably the cause of the uneven sidewalks and sunken 

storm drain. These 2 streets are the ones affected the most from what I found on my walks. 

I understand fixing these streets depends on available funds. please add these streets to the list. 

Thank you. 

Phyllis Trisko 

7xx N Albert St 

St Paul MN 55104 
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